
 
Dear Geography – GIS  Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC looks forward to a new degree and applauds the development of new curricula. The 
program is responsive to student demand for new courses in this rapidly changing field. 
 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC recommends that Geography/GIS request a meeting with Counseling (facilitated by Dean 
of Business) to talk about degree applications and the barriers identified in the program review 
that prevent students from completing a degree. 
 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 




